
From: Nick Schweickart <nschweickart@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 8:43 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: TC1 Zoning 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello, 
 
I am a current resident at 1535 Patricia ave, ward 5. I am writing to support the proposed TC1 zoning changes 
around west stadium and maple. Ann Arbor has a housing crisis on hand and the solution must be build more. 
Let’s not overcomplicate things and let’s make common sense changes to the zoning regulations to allow for more 
construction. While I was fortunate to be able to purchase my home a few years ago, I would not be able to afford 
prices at the current rate. Denser, affordable housing is a must as well as strong public transportation and 
emphasis on commuting methods other than cars. Please don’t let the NIMBYs slow down or derail these long 
overdue changes. 
 
Nick Schweickart 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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